PABI February 2015 General Membership Luncheon Bayou Barriere Golf Club

The February 2015 PABI General Membership Luncheon was held at Bayou Barriere. The keynote speaker was Stephen Waguespack, President of the Louisiana Association of Business and Industry (LABI). Mr. Waguespack spoke about how Louisiana is heading in the right direction and shared his vision for the state's past, present and future economy. Mr. Waguespack spoke of the three main priorities for the upcoming legislative session for LABI being transparency, transportation and union dues. Mr. Waguespack has been president of LABI since 2013 and has worked to enhance the association's focus on federal issues, research, policy, as well as member engagement through technological advancements.



Photos by Zu Carpenter Photography.